5/23/2016 City of Portland Mail - HVAC equipment permit

Portland|
Maine

od here Inspections Building <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

HVAC equipment permit

David Kelley <dkelley@aaaenergy.com> Wed, May 18, 2016 at 1:34 PM
To: Inspections Building <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>

The existing unit is very old so the new unit looks different and weighs less. But it is being located exactly there
the old unit was.

Thank you,
Dave

David Kelley

AAA Energy Service

Building Efficiency

Mobile: 207.318.3077

Email: dkelley@aaaenergy.com<mailto:dkelley @aaaenergy.com>

On May 18, 2016, at 1:23 PM, Inspections Building <buildinginspections @portlandmaine.gov<mailto:build
inginspections@portlandmaine.gov>> wrote:

Is this an EXACT replacement of an EXACT technology in the EXACT location? If not, then we need the items
on the checklist.

On Wed, May 18, 2016 at 1:10 PM, David Kelley <dkelley @aaaenergy.com<mailto:dkelley@aaaenergy.com>>
wrote:
Thanks for the quick response.

This is a direct replacement of a rooftop unit, so | don’t see what items are required. If it is the equipment spec
sheet, I've attached it to this email.

Thank you,
Dave
207.318.3077<tel:207.318.3077> (cell)

From: bjs@portlandmaine.gov<mailto:bjs @portlandmaine.gov> [mailto:bjs@portlandmaine.gov<
mailto:bjs @portlandmaine.gov>] On Behalf Of Inspections Building

Sent: Wednesday, May 18, 2016 1:06 PM

To: David Kelley <dkelley@AAAEnergy.com<mailto:dkelley@aaaenergy.com>>

Subject: Re: HVAC equipment permit

Hi David

Please do not send a check until you receive your invoice.

Also, You are missing several required items. Please review the checklist again. Once we get a complete
application, we can enter it.

On Wed, May 18, 2016 at 1:02 PM, David Kelley <dkelley@aaaenergy.com<mailto:dkelley @aaaenergy.com>>
wrote:
Hello,

Attached is an application for an HVAC permit. We will mail the check today.

Thank you,
Dave

David Kelley, PE
https://mail.google.com/mail/b/209/u/0/?ui=28&ik=aec6340d23&view=pt&cat=Electric%2C %20Plumbing%2C %20Tents % 2F Events %20%26%20HVAC&search=... 1/2
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5/23/2016 City of Portland Mail - HVAC equipment permit

AAA Energy Service

Building Efficiency

Desk: 207.219.8111<tel:207.219.8111>

Mobile: 207.318.3077<tel:207.318.3077>

Email: dkelley@aaaenergy.com<mailto:dkelley @aaaenergy.com>

Regards,

Doreen, Brad, and Emily

City of Portland,Department of Permitting and Inspections

Phone: (207) 874-8703<tel:%28207%29%20874-8703>

Email: buildinginspections @portlandmaine.gov<mailto:buildinginspections @portlandmaine.gov>

URL: http://www.portlandmaine.gov/754/Applications-Fees
Office Hours: Monday — Friday 8:00AM- 4:00PM

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees

about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result,
please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.

Regards,

Doreen, Brad, and Emily

City of Portland,Department of Permitting and Inspections
Phone: (207) 874-8703

Email: buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov<mailto:buildinginspections @portlandmaine.gov>
[Quoted text hidden]
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